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At the SPS from November 14 to16, 2023 in
Nuremberg // Hall 1, Booth 339 and 238

In today's edition of our info sheet we would like to invite you to visit us at the
leading automation trade fair, the SPS.

In a few weeks the SPS will open its doors in Nuremberg. We are in the
middle of the preparations for our participation in this year's fair and are
looking forward to welcoming you personally again this year.

You too can find out about exciting topics and developments at miControl from
November 14 to 16 at our booth in Hall 1, Booth 339 and 238. Our complete
sales team, consisting of Technical Sales, Key Account Management, Support
and Internal Sales, will answer all your questions.

You would like to visit us at the SPS and get in contact with our specialists?

The best thing to do is to arrange a personal meeting right away. We will be
happy to send you a voucher code for free access to the trade fair, which you
can use to request your personal free ticket on the Internet. If you are
interested, simply send us a short e-mail to vertrieb@miControl.de.

The team is looking forward to your visit and an inspiring exchange.
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